
PARTICIPANT COMMENTS – CWRTS & THE NEW NORMAL 
 
We are all in the same boat. We need to continue this sharing.  Maybe we need to share 
everyone’s email and keep each other up to date with what we are all doing.  John F. West – 
Harrisburg CWRT 
 
The conversation at the end was tremendous.  Best cross-fertilization opportunity we've had in 
some time.  I came away with a long list of ideas to try out, and I hope Harrisburg was able to 
provide a few ideas to other attendees.  Stephen W. Smith – Harrisburg CWRT 
 
It was excellent. I'm glad you are putting these together.  Mike Hoover – Inland Empire CWRT 
 
Great job, gentlemen!  I found the sharing across round table cultures most interesting 
and informative.  The survey set the scene nicely and got us going.  Thank you for putting this 
together.  Bill Ghormley – Indianapolis CWRT 
 
It was a very worthwhile session with good ideas and very engaging. Technically, it was well 
done. I notice that it was being recorded and hope it will be available to others who were unable 
to attend. Perhaps some of the ideas put forward in the discussion could be documented and 
shared. Thanks for organizing this series.  Ted Kunstling – Raleigh CWRT 
 
I was only able to listen for 30 minutes, but it seemed to have some good information.  I would 
be interested in listening to the entire program if it is available.  Cheryl Rice 
 
 I felt this was a good presentation and very through.   The thought occurred to me that to 
follow through on many of the recommendations a group will need very motivated extroverted 
people.  Thomas D. Whelan – Dorsey Pender CWRT 
 
The first part was a blur. But the discussion session that followed was very good and provided a 
number of things worth pursuing.  Bill Teegarden – Ohio Valley CWRT 
 
First time attending one of these. Thought it was well done.  Got some good takes from it. I 
guess the big thing was that our CWRT is mostly doing what all the others are to keep the doors 
open.  Phil Vitiello – CWRT of South Central Connecticut 
 
Presentation was great!  Would be helpful if we had access to the slides/presentation in a 
format we can share with our roundtable leadership.  I offered to attend on behalf of our Board 
and would love to share with them.  I know the video will be available, however something in 
writing would be great, I might suggest to the leadership a separate meeting to discuss some 
ideas.  It was great to hear the success stories from other roundtables.  Christina Tabaczka – 
Ann Arbor CWRT 
 
It was a great class.  Thank you.  George Foxworth – Sacramento CWRT 


